
 

Update:  GPSSBC National Macro Organisation of 
Government (NMOG) process: Departmental Task 
Team (DTT) 
 
The employer made a presentation on all the recommended placement of employees from the 
Department of Trade and Industry (DTI) and the Department of Economic Development (DED) to the 
Department of Trade, Industry and Competition’s (DTIC) new structure. According to the employer’s 
report, all employees will be directly placed in positions with the same functions that they were 
performing prior to the NMOG process. However, there were five employees whose placement 
require further consultation as their positions were slightly changed in terms of the new structure. In 
spite of this, there is no employee who will be disadvantaged or unfairly advantaged through this 
process.  
 
The employer will be issuing placement letters to employees on 18, 19 and 20 March 2020. Every 
employee will be invited to collect their letter at the venue that will be communicated where the PSA 
representatives will be present to assist with any query that may arise. Members are urged to read 
their placement letters carefully and timeously indicate if they have concerns with their placement in 
order to be assisted.  Members are further advised to send any concerns to the PSA through the 
respective PSA shop stewards.  
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